
 

 

 
Janice L. Ono 
Area Manager 

645 E. Plumb Lane, C-142 
Reno, NV 89502 
T: 775 333 3991 
F: 775 333 2364 
janice.ono@att.com 

 
Sent Via Overnight Mail 
 
 
June 24, 2015 
 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
ATTN: Melissa Paschal 
Email: psc@utah.gov 
 
 
Re:  In the Matter of Carbon/Emery Telcom, Inc.’s Application for an Increase in Utah 

Universal Service Fund Support (Docket No. 15-2302-01) 
 
Dear Ms. Paschal, 
 
Attached for filing with the Utah Public Service Commission, is an original plus one copy of 
the Petition to Intervene of the AT&T Companies in the above-referenced docket.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at (775) 333-3991. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Janice L. Ono 
 
Enclosures 
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